
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, May 9, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Nachos    

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today  

 

 

1. This week is the start of the Upstander Campaign!! Students and staff will have the 

opportunity to acknowledge those that are upstanders throughout the week! 

 

Orange boxes and acknowledgement slips have been placed throughout the building and 

in classrooms! You can acknowledge an upstander by filling out the slip and placing it in 

the box.  If you notice any other students being upstanders, do not hesitate to place a slip 

in the box.  Any student that is identified as an upstander will be given 5 tiger stripes for 

each act and their name will be put into a raffle.  

 

 

    

     

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


